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Dear Parents and Carers,  

As part of our design and technology unit this term, the children are going to be making their own 

healthy wraps. In order to prepare for this, we will be taking the children to Asda Supermarket. In Asda 

Supermarket, the children will have the opportunity to compare and choose different ingredients. They 

will consider what they need to make their wrap healthy and suit their tastes.  

The trip to Asda will also allow children to further develop their learning about money (a topic covered 

last half term in maths). We will be discussing what coins and notes would be needed to purchase 

various items. This trip also compliments the children’s PSHE learning where we have been learning 

about ‘What Job’s People Do’. Whilst in Asda we can discuss how important various job roles are and 

see people carrying out their job in person.  

This trip will take place on Monday 31st March 2025. We will be walking to the supermarket in the 

morning and will be back before lunch time. We kindly ask for a £2 contribution towards the cost of 

any extra toppings and ingredients the children may choose, this can be paid via the school gateway. 

The children will be walking to Asda. We are hoping for a dry and sunny day however this cannot be 

guaranteed. Please ensure children are dressed appropriately for the weather.  

If you have any questions regarding the workshop, please do not hesitate to speak to me. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Miss Smyth 
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